
 

 

OFFICE OF THE STATE ARCHAEOLOGIST 

KELLOGG CENTER,    

 328 WEST KELLOGG BLVD, ST. PAUL, MN  

  HTTP://MN.GOV/ADMIN/ARCHAEOLOGIST 

 

 
 
 
 
April 8, 2020 
 
Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East 
Ste 350 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
publicadvisor.puc@state.mn.us 
 
RE:  Xcel Energy Route Permit Amendments (PUC Docket Number: E002, ET-6675/TL-17-185) 
 
I appreciate being given the opportunity to comment on the above listed project. While there are no 
archaeological sites or burials in the two proposed route amendment locations, they are both situated in 
areas of high archaeological potential. Therefore, I recommend a qualified archaeologist conduct an 
archaeological survey of the amended route locations to determine if the project will impact previously 
undocumented archaeological sites or burials. The Minnesota Historical Society maintains a list of 
archaeologists at http://www.mnhs.org/preservation/directory.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jennifer Tworzyanski 
Assistant to the State Archaeologist 
Office of the State Archaeologist 
328 West Kellogg Blvd 
St Paul, MN 55102 
651.201.2265 
jennifer.tworzyanski@state.mn.us 


